
Notice of the 
Cambridgeshire Neighbourhood Watch Association 

Annual General Meeting 2023 and Conference 
 

I am pleased to invite all Neighbourhood Watch members and supporters in the 
Cambridgeshire Police Force Area to attend the Annual General Meeting and Conference 
for the Cambridgeshire Neighbourhood Watch Association which will be held on Saturday 
7th October 2023 at 10:00 a.m.  The conference will be held at the Cambridgeshire Police 
Headquarters, Hinchingbrooke Business Park, Brampton Rd, Huntingdon PE29 6NP.  

Click this link to Register for the AGM 
Copies of the Minutes from the 2022 AGM, the Agenda and the Accounts for the year will 
be available to download prior to the meeting. 

We are including in the conference: 

• Neighbourhood Watch national developments. 
• Police Cadets, for first the first time at our conference. 
• The latest information on cybercrime and scams including how the banking sector is 

trying to keep customer money safe and what actually happens when they invoke the 
Banking Protocol. 

• The new Framework for Neighbourhood Watch working in partnership with 
Cambridgeshire Constabulary 

After the short formal part of the meeting, there will be presentations by: 

• Cheryl Spruce, the Head of Membership and Community Engagement for National 
Neighbourhood Watch Network. 

• Police Cadets with Amanda Large – Partnerships & Prevention 
• Sergeant Mark Rabel - Fraud & Cybercrime  
• Ms Rasa Pienaar - VP Customer Care Leader from Barclays 
• Inspector Karl Secker - Partnerships & Prevention  

There is: 

• Free on-site parking in the Police Headquarters 
• Stands with information and free give-aways. 
• Refreshments provided. 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/cambridgeshire-neighbourhood-watch-agm-and-conference-tickets-702467397897?aff=oddtdtcreator

	Click this link to Register for the AGM

